Legion Hall Restoration Update #8

GREAT NEWS for the restoration of Crockett's Memorial Hall (Legion Hall). The Crockett Community Foundation has generously offered us a challenge grant of \$10,000!

The catch is that we have to raise \$10,000 in donations during March to get this matching grant in full. Can we do it? We'll have \$20,000 if we do.

Donations of all sizes are needed. Your check for \$5, \$50, or \$500 will be doubled by the Foundation during March. All proceeds will go toward making the Legion Hall usable again.

We invite you to make your donation in memory of a friend or relative, or in honor of someone still living. We'll be happy to notify someone that you designate that you've made the donation.

If you want your donation to go toward something specific, like painting, landscaping, or restoring the big arched windows, just tell us. We'll do anything to win this challenge grant.

So here are the rules. Your check must be made out to the Crockett Community Foundation and mailed to the Foundation at PO Box 155, Crockett CA 94525 during March. Please print the form below (or use the attached form) and enclose it with your donation so the Foundation will apply it toward our challenge grant.

All donations are fully tax deductible. Your donation will be listed in our permanent records for incorporation in our eventual grand opening celebration. Thank you in advance for helping to make that possible!

Dale McDonald and Kent Peterson Crockett CSD March 2011